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To whom it may concern. 
 
I am offering a suggestion which concerns street lighting. As I have a hearing disability I 
will not be attending the commission proceedings, nor do I have Email. 
 
I observe that the street lights in this area, also in parts of Sydney where I have stayed, 
are turned on in daylight an hour or so before dark. In the mornings they are left on for a 
similar time after reasonable daylight. Reducing the street light period to a sensible time 
would of course reduce the consumption of electricity. The timing could be adjusted 
according to the season. 
 
Best wishers for the inquiry. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ruth Mary 
Wentworth Falls, NSW 


